
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref:  48448 
Contact officer: Ed Seymour 
Contact phone: (03) 9290 1886 
 
 
3 May 2012 
 
 
Ms Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Telstra Corporation Limited 
Level 11, 400 George St 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
By email: Jane.vanBeelen@team.telstra.com 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms van Beelen 
 
ACCC approval of the draft ITA Constitution 
 
I am writing to notify you that the ACCC has today approved the draft 
Constitution of the Office of the Independent Telecommunications Adjudicator 
provided by Telstra pursuant to Schedule 5 of the SSU.  
 
As you are aware, in accordance with the requirements of the SSU, once the ITA 
company is established, Telstra must request the ITA to provide a draft Charter of 
Independence to the ACCC as soon as reasonably practicable.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sean Riordan 
General Manager 
Industry Structure and Compliance Branch 
Communications Group 


